
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Parks & Recreation Committee Vacancy 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2024 

 
Background 
On March 4, the City received the resignation of Sandra Logelin from the Parks & 
Recreation Committee. This leaves a vacancy on the Parks & Recreation Committee. 
The term for this vacant seat is set to expire on December 31, 2025.  
 
Filling the Vacancy 
In December 2023 when committee vacancies were last published, Tom Lillehei and 
Tracy Kurten applied to be on the Parks & Recreation Committee but were not 
appointed as incumbents Diane Williams and Jim McKellar were reappointed to their 
respective seats. The City Council could choose to inquire with one of these individuals 
whether they are still interested in being appointed to the Committee. 
 
Alternatively, the City Council could direct staff to publish the vacancy and consider new 
applications at the May 6 City Council meeting.  
 
Council Action 
Staff is looking for direction for the City Council as how to proceed with filling the vacant 
term on the Parks & Recreation Committee set to expire December 31, 2025. 


